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Mendocino County Cannabis Program Permit/license Holder: 
 
This letter is to formally notify you that Mendocino County is discontinuing its local 
CalOrigin track and trace program.  On December 18, 2018, the Board of Supervisors adopted 
changes to the track and trace provisions of the ordinance allowing the County transition to a 
single track and trace system.  
 
As of January 18, 2019, the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors designated the State of 
California’s track and trace program via Metrc as the only program required to participate in 
as a permittee or licensee in Mendocino County.   
 
The last day participants will have access to the CalOrigin system will be February 13, 2019.   
If you have past due payments incurred during the operation of the CalOrigin system, you 
may pay online via the CalOrigin system, in person at the Treasurer Tax Collector’s Office or 
by contacting the CalOrigin Help Desk at (916) 502-9922 or CalOrigin@sicpa.com.  
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact cannabisprogram@mendocinocounty.org.  
For questions regarding past due account fees please contact CalOrigin at (916) 502-9922 or 
CalOrigin@sicpa.com.   
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